
Dear Squash BC Member Club/Facility 
  
As we move through this second wave of COVID-19, viaSport continues to work with the 
Public Health Office (PHO) to create clarity for sport in BC. Given the dynamic nature of this 
second wave, we can expect the updates and revisions to be frequent. SQBC’s commitment 
is to provide timely updates and guidance to our members based on the most current 
information that we have. 
 
In recognition of the importance of sport for both physical and mental well-being the 
current PHO states under the title of Sport Games, Competitions and Practices: 
 
"Sport games, competitions and practices can continue with no spectators and no travel for 
teams outside of their community. We are in viaSport's Return to Sport Phase 3 guidance 
with the exception of no spectators and no travel. viaSport is currently reviewing the 
guidance and working with public health to ensure the best options for this period of the 
pandemic ..." 
 
With the guidance provided in viaSport’s Phase 3 Progressively Loosen stage, Squash BC 
has revisited our status of play at this time. See the attached chart, Squash BC’S (R2S) 
Return to Squash Status as of November 27, 2020, for current recommendations to help 
guide your facility’s squash activity. 
  
Squash BC recommends that clubs/facilities consider the overall intent of the November 
19th restrictions, for all of us to significantly limit our contacts and maintain physical 
distancing whenever possible. 
  
If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email me 
at executive.director@squashbc.com. 
  
Best regards and stay safe,  
 
Nancy 

Nancy Thompson 
Executive Director 
Squash BC 

 

https://www.viasport.ca/sites/default/files/Phase_3_Return_to_Sport_Guidelines_web_09-30-2020.pdf
mailto:executive.director@squashbc.com

